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We would like to add our support to the detailed submissions of modifications to the Local Plan  written by the
South Warrington Parish Councils Group.
We believe that the Parish Councils understand the needs of their own Parishes and will make modifications to
the Local Plan which benefit everyone.
Dr and Mrs J Woodthorpe, Lymm
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